INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL - DAMMAM

REF: IIS: PRINC: CIR: 1013:19 27" January 2019

Circular

This is to intimate you all that Mr. Zubair Ahmed Khan has taken over as the New Principal and
HOI of IIS-Dammam w.e.f. 24™ January, 2019. The undersigned will be available in the office
only up to 31* January, 2019. I take this opportunity to extend my sincere thanks and gratitude to
my dear students, parents, teachers, members of non-teaching staff, management and all well
wishers of the school for the wonderful support and cooperation you have extended towards me.
May Almighty bestow the all his blessings on this great institution and on all of you.

Regards

A DAk )

Dr. E K MOHAMMED SHAFFE

Principal & HOI




